
 
 
 

 
 

CLUB NEWS 07/01/17   
 
Social Competitions  
 
These commenced on Wednesday 4 January 2017 and Friday 6 January 2017. The 
best 6 scores from 8 events to count.  If there are no postponements these should finish 
on February 22 and 24. The remainder of the Easter Competition will then resume.  
 
New Winter Members 
   
We extend a big welcome to the new members who have joined for the second half of 
the Season: Jack Lunney, Peter Gilbourne and Dan Redmond. The total number of 
Winter Members now stands at 44.  
 
World Indoor Bowls Championships 
 
Draws and Schedules  www.worldbowlstour.tv 
Live on You Tube from January 13 to January 29. www.youtube.com/ worldbowlstour 
BBC 2 from January 23 to January 29. 
 
Irish Players taking part Singles:  Andy Kyle and Graham McKee.  
Pairs: John McCullough and Roy Battersby. 
 
Indoor Bowls Facility 
 
An Invitation to all Bowlers to try out an Indoor Bowls facility next Thursday 12 January 
from 14.00 to 16.00.  The address is Urban Cricket, Long Mile Road- behind Euro Baby. 
Bring your own Bowls. 
For further details please contact Anne O’Herlihy 087 641 1539    


